
March 2015 Update 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,         

The Lord has been very good to us this month.  We are excited to say that we are 
now at 18.5% of our needed support.  Our excitement escalates, as we get closer to 
serving the Lord on the Solomon Islands. 
 

March was a busy month with over 3,000 miles traveled.  We were able to present 
our burden to churches in Minnesota and Tennessee.  We were also able to visit one of 
our supporting churches in Missouri that had not yet met Nora.  It is hard to say goodbye 
after meetings because of all the new friendships formed.  We are so blessed to have 
many new friends all over the country as a result of deputation.  God is so good.

The Lord has given us safety on the road this past month, and that is not something 
we take for granted.  We also praise the Lord for the many meetings that He allowed me to 
set up this month.  Please be in prayer as I am actively scheduling meetings for the 
remainder of 2015 and into next year.  Please pray that God will work in hearts and lives 
as we are at these meetings.   We are excited about the churches we have this coming 
month in Illinois and Virginia.  Please pray that the Lord will continue to give us safety and 
health.

Thank you so much for continued prayers and support.  Our ministry would not be 
where it is without you.  We pray for you all regularly.  May the Lord richly bless as you 
strive to serve Him in your own community.

 Michael and Nora Deatrick


